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PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THE 

FOLLOWING EVENTS IN 2018! 

 

Don’t Miss our Next Event! 

 

HELP CELEBRATE THE 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY WITH A 

BUNCO PARTY IN HER 

HONOR!   

Saturday night, April 21st, at 

6:30 PM at the church 

We can always find a reason to celebrate so the Steering Committee 

has decided that since April 21st will be Queen Elizabeth’s 92nd birthday 

we would hold an FFM Bunco party in her honor!  Shhhh…Don’t tell 

her!  It’s a surprise (Ha).  Maybe we can 

even sing “Happy Birthday” to her on 

FaceTime.  Do you think she can use 

FaceTime?  In addition to fun prizes for the 

lucky or talented Bunco winners, your 

faithful party planners will provide sweets 

and beverages.   All we ask is that you bring an appetizer (no sweets) to 

share with the group.   



Recap of our Last Event! 

FRIDAY NIGHT AT THE MOVIES – FEBRUARY 

“STEVE MCQUEEN, AMERICAN ICON” 

We had a great turnout for Movie 

Night in February so will most 

likely schedule another one later 

on.  That is one thing we can do 

whether it rains or snows in 

Bellingham!   The evening was so 

much fun as we got our popcorn, 

our free movie ticket, and entered 

the “theater”.  We heard that one 

of our members got “busted” 

however, as he did not have his 

ticket!!  A good time with lots of 

laughs were had by all and it was 

especially good to see so many 

new people come to see the 

movie and to give us an 

opportunity to visit with them.   

The movie was focused on the life 

of Steve McQueen and his coming 

to know the Lord.  Of significance, 

shortly before Steve McQueen 

died, he was going to fly from the 

US to Mexico for treatment.  Billy 

Graham visited with him on the 



plane.  When Steve McQueen said he forgot his Bible, Billy Graham 

gave him his.  The evening of the movie was the day of Billy Graham’s 

memorial service.  The timing of showing the movie on that date was 

incredible. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

POTLUCK AT JUDY AND STEPHEN IGNAC’s   

Saturday, June 23rd at 4:00 PM 

We are so very fortunate to be 

invited back to the Ignac’s for the 

Summer potluck with various 

lawn games, good food and 

fellowship.  Judy and Stephen are 

such wonderful hosts so you will not want to miss this fun event.   

Those attending might even be able to take a ride on Stephen’s ATV!  

Last year the lucky ones to tour the property with Stephen included 

Diane Dawley, Marilee Rhoden, Nancy Nelson, and Cindee Roybal.  For 

those who stayed later, we sat around the bonfire and visited some 

more.  The weather was incredible as it was warm and sunny.  The 

Ignac’s address is 844 West Pole Road, Ferndale.   

 



THIRD ANNUAL OUTDOOR BBQ AT THE 

ROOSENDAAL’S 

August – Exact date to be determined 

Joel and Stephanie Roosendaal have 

graciously offered their gorgeous 

property again for our third annual 

outdoor BBQ.   This is an event you will not want to miss.  Further 

details will be provided as we get closer to the event. 

 

 

 

HARVEST FEST – BUNCO PARTY 

Saturday, October 20th, 6:30 PM at the 

church 

The Harvest Fest will be celebrated with 

an evening of Bunco at the church.  More 

details will be provided as the date gets 

closer but we wanted you to mark this 

date on your busy calendar!! 

 



CAROL/HYMM SING  

Saturday, December 1st,  6:30 at the church 

This event will include an opportunity to sing many of the hymns and 

Christmas carols that we have enjoyed so much down through the ages.  

The Steering Committee will provide dessert and beverages so you will 

only have yourself to bring.  More details will be coming in future 

newsletters.     

GET A RIDE – GIVE A RIDE:  Some of our group are unable to drive at night and would 

attend our functions if someone could offer them a ride.  If you need a ride or can provide a 

ride please contact an appropriate FFM member who will assist in making suitable 

arrangements for transportation.    

 

FOREVER FUN STEERING COMMIMTTEE 

Stephen and Judy Ignac     signac@comcast.net or judyignac@comcast.net;  

Marty and Linda Kink     linleekin@comcast.net;  

Nancy Nelson    nancystattrans@gmail.com          

Barbara Williams     barbwms58@gmail.com      

Marilee Rhoden      mrhoden0364@yahoo.com 
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